Office of the
Executive Engineer,
Banjar Division
HPPWD Banjar

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

\
Building safety certificate

It is certified that the building of kendriya vidyalaya NHPC School Sainj
Tehsil Sainj Distt Kullu (HP) has been inspected by the Assistant Engineer, Larji . As per his
visual inspection of the building seems to be safe for running school classes for the academic
year 2024-25 (One Year). However structural stability cannot be ascertained due to non
availability of structural drawings, grade of concrete and other specifications required for the
building construction as per IS building code. This certificate is being issued purely on the basis

of visual inspection and issuance of this certificate does not confer any legal and financial
liabilities on the issuer please.
L /
Executive/Engineer,
Banjar Division,
HPPWD, Banjar.

No:PW/BD/CB/WA-I/ building safety/2023- #7796 45 6l Dated: o/ / 3 / 2lY
Copy to :
. The principal Kendriya vidyalaya NHPC School Sainj Tehsil Sainj District, Kullu, (HP)
/ for information Please.
2. The Assistant Engineer, Larji Sub-Division, HPPWD, L9<fj| for information w.r.t his letter
No. 2937-38 dated 22.02.2024. it
4cutlve hngmeer,
Banjar Division
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